Orleans Bike & Pedestrian Committee
Meeting of March 19t , 2013
6:30PM
Orleans Town Hall, Tonset Room

Present for Committee: Carl Freeman, Hank Schumacher,
Margy Mead-McEnaney, Katy Day, Wayne Richardson,

Others: None

Public Comment/Presentation: None

Safety Report-None, Kevin Higgins not present

Sharrows
Hank Schumacher brought suggested list of routes that the committee suggest be
designated as Class III bike routes by the selectmen and that Sharrows be painted on
the road on these routes. After discussion we decided on 3 main routes..( See
attached Map)

1. Nauset Beach Route

2. Rock Harbor Route

3. Skaket Beach Route

The committee drafted a memo to be brought to the board of selectmen that states:

The Bike and Pedestrian committee recommends that the following routes as
explained on attached map :1. Nauset Beach Route, 2. Rock Harbor Route and
3.Skaket Beach Route be classified by the town as Orleans Bike Routes.

Margy made a motion to approve this memo to be brought to the board of
selectmen, Wayne seconded the motion. Vote was unanimous: 5 in favor, 0 opposed,

\LU @© abstaining.
The committee drafted another memo stating that:

The Bike and Pedestrian committee recommends that “sharrows” be painted along
these routes at appropriate intervals.

Margy made a motion to approve this memo, Hank seconded, Vote was unanimous,
5 in favor, 0 opposed, 0 abstaining.

Bike Safety for J1 Students

Katy met with J1 Host program coordinator, and got a list of major employers in
town, plans to get in touch with them to see if they would be willing to purchase
bike lights for J1 Students.

Margy made a motion to make Katy Day the official liaison for the Bike and
Pedestrian Committee. Wayne seconded, Vote was unanimous 5 in favor, 0
opposed, 0 abstaining



Approval of Minutes: Hank made a motion to approve the minutes of February 12,
2013. Motion seconded by Carl. Unanimous vote 5 in favor, 0 opposed, 0 abstaining.
Minutes were approved.

Future Agenda Items

Future agenda items to include working with Orleans Improvement association to
replace signage by the Sparrow, Wayne would like to talk about bicycle maintenance
stations in this area as well.

Carl Freeman made a motion to adjourn. Katy seconded the motion. Meeting was
adjourned at: 7:30pm.
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